COVID-19 PROGRAMMING UPDATE

Dear community members,

Due to Covid-19, we are experiencing effects in terms of
programming. Not only are these effects those of cost increases
of the supplies we require in housing, fishing, aquaculture,
administration, and health departments, but a shortage of goods
and services. We now have to find ways to pay for the significant
cost increases that affect the budget, but even after doing so,
many items/products still take weeks, up to months, for us to
receive.

We please ask that you have patience with programming, while
the Chief, Council, Staff, Service Providers, Contractors, etc.
juggle with receiving supplies.

We ensure that we will do our best to have those items on hand
that would be required in an emergency, but there are many
times, being more so recently, that these types of issues are

unfortunately out of our control.

We want to thank you for your continued patience.

- Chief and Council



